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(Oslo, 04 June 2022) - Reference is made to the stock exchange notice published by StrongPoint ASA (ticker: STRO) on 01

June 2022 regarding a decision by the Board of Directors of StrongPoint ASA to increase the share capital. The share capital

increase has now been registered with the Norwegian Register of Business Enterprises. The share capital has been

increased with NOK 317,633.44 through issuance of 512,312 new shares, each with a par value of NOK 0.62. The new share

capital is NOK 27,830,778.24 divided by 44,888,352 shares, each with a par value of NOK 0.62.

Disclosure regulation

This information is subject to the disclosure requirements pursuant to Section 5-12 the Norwegian Securities Trading Act.
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Hilde Horn Gilen, CFO StrongPoint ASA, +47 920 60 158, hilde.gilen@strongpoint.com
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